SARAH C KLEIN

Parks and Recreation Director sklein@bristolri.gov

TIMOTHY L SHAW

Assistant Director tshaw@bristolri.gov



RECREATION BOARD

N. Diane Davis
KARL ANTONEVICH
NANCY HORNE
CRYSTAL PACHECO
DONALD SQUIRES
MIKE CABRAL



MEMORANDUM

To: Steven Contente

Town Administrator

From: Timothy L. Shaw

Assistant Director

Bristol Parks and Recreation Department

Date: April 20, 2022

Re: Bristol Historical & Preservation Society Flea & Fair Recommendation

The Department of Parks & Recreation is in support of this event. We ask that the event planners:

- Allow open access to any sidewalk or walkway in the vicinity
- Remove any rubbish that the event accumulates
- Please report any damage to the grounds before or after to the Bristol
 Department of Parks & Recreation, with the Historical Society being responsible
 for any damage to the grounds caused by this event.

TOWN COUNCIL
MAY 1 1 2022

MEETING

COM M WWW STEVEN CONTRIBUTE TO THE TOWN Administrator